
 
 
 
Item: 

Family Resource Centers 

Requested Action:  

Member Labarta has requested that the Board discuss supporting the Partnership for Strong 
Family’s Family Resource Centers. 

Background: 

At the April 12, 2020 Board meeting, the Partnership for Strong Families (PSF) gave a 
presentation to the Board on their primary prevention services, including the Family Resource 
Centers. The Partnership for Strong Families indicated that changes in funding as a result of the 
Family First Prevention Services Act, which went into effect on 10/1/2021, may impact PSF’s 
ability to continue to operate these resource centers. 

Attachments: 

Enter Text Here 

Programmatic Impact: 

NA 

Fiscal Impact: 

NA 

Recommendation: 

Discuss and provide staff direction 


